
From: Andrew Donoghue
Sent: 17 May 2019 20:10
To: Ailsa Teasdale
Subject: Re: NYM2019/0166/CU - Mulgrave House, 16 High Street, Hinderwell
 
Dear Ailsa Teasdale
 
Please find details of a now sourced car parking for the proposed one bedroom apartment at the
Runcible Spoon.
 
I’m sorry I have taken this long to respond as I had to wait for an answer from various lines of enquiry
and I’ve been away on vacation.
 
A space for one car has been allocated at the front of the Badger Hounds in Hinderwell after
consultation with Stephen Sands and Partner, the current tenants now running the public house.
 
One space is all that can be offered to me, which in my opinion is sufficient, considering the size of the
apartment which will be let to one visiting couple or single person at a time.
 
If you need to complete your undertakings on this matter please contact, Stephen Sands, The Badger
Hounds, 39 High Street, Hinderwell, Saltburn by the Sea TS13 5JX. 

 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Andrew Donoghue
 
Runcible Spoon
16 High St
Hinderwell
Saltburn by the Sea
TS13 5JH
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